Chris O'Brien
“

From: aarowley@proton.me

Sent: Wednesday, May 21, 2025 8:35 AM
To: House Finance Committee
Subject: Save RIPTA

So not gut this important part of public access. It is also essential in the fight against climate change to provide more
bussing not less. Let’s be leaders and not participate in the slide against progress.

Amanda Rowley
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